
 

 

 

 

OFFICIAL LETTER OF CANCELLATION  

2020 INTEGRATIVE SIBO CONFERENCE | APRIL 3 – APRIL 5, 2020  

This is an Official Certificate for ________________________________________,  

It is with deep regret that we are informing you of the cancellation of the 2020 
Integrative SIBO Conference in San Diego, California. The decision to cancel was 
based on the available scientific data on COVID-19 and the fact that the San Diego 
Public Health Committee has placed restrictions on social events.  

We recognize that the timing of this decision significantly inconvenienced many. 
However, this decision was made out of deep concern for the health and well- 
being of our community, attendees and the general public.  

Due to the unexpected cancellation of the conference, we ask that you honor all 
travel funding requests from attendees.  

 3/14/2020  

Eric Hamilton, President |Synergy CME Resource Group, Inc. 

 


